
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 28 June 2021 2:43 PM 
To: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Cc: tom@rca.asn.au; Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Brendon Zhu <brendon@rca.asn.au>; Chambers - 
Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/58 - Application to vary the Restaurants Award - Extension of time granted 

 
OFFICIAL 

Dear Mr Redford 
 
We refer to your request for an extension of time to file submissions. 
 
Your request for an extension has been granted. Submissions and any evidence in response to the 
provisional views are now due by 4PM, Tuesday 29 June 2021. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jess 
 
Jessica Gelsumini 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4506 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au   

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

 
 
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 28 June 2021 2:22 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Tom Green <tom@rca.asn.au>; Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; 'Brendon Zhu' 
<brendon@rca.asn.au> 
Subject: AM2021/58 - Application to vary Restaurants Award 
 
Dear AMOD 
 

In a Statement issued on 3 June 2021 in relation to this matter, FWC ordered interested parties to 
file and serve material in relation to the application on or by 4PM today 28 June 2021. 
 

We are experiencing a slight delay in finalising our material and request an extension of 24 hours 
in relation to this timeframe, so that material would be filed on or by 4PM 29 June 2021. 
 

We have sought the consent of the applicant in relation to this matter, and they do consent. They 
are copied into this email. 
 

Regards 
 

Ben Redford 
Director – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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